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Welcome to Week 38 at The Lighthouse
Toowoomba.

Ho ho ho where did the year go? Here we are at
week 38 as we 'present' our final newsletter for
2022! 

We have certainly had fun in the business of this
final fortnight.

From getting into the festive spirit and bagging up
books for kids in need - as part of Mercy Services
Adopt-a-family appeal - to weaving connections
with a host of kids under the guidance of Aunty
Barb as always, our greatest joy is bringing smiles
to young faces whilst exposing them to literacy
and learning!


